
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 

 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 25-2025 
 
 
To:   Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   January 17, 2025 

Subject:   Closing on Property – 9333 Harding Avenue 
 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you that the closing has taken place, 
and the Town is the proud, new owner of the above referenced property. Please find enclosed the 
Warranty Deed to the property. Congratulations! 
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Enclosed: Warranty Deed 






